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As a safety conscious motorcyclist of 30+ years, I wholeheartedly support SB422. 

Allowing lane filtering reduces traffic congestion, provides additional legal escape 

routes for a vulnerable vehicle, and allows riders exposed to increasingly extreme 

weather conditions to find relief in a timely fashion. Having frequently found myself 

effectively stranded in stalled traffic, wearing multiple layers of protective gear in the 

height of summer, or the sudden inclimate weather that the PNW is known for, having 

the ability to legally find shelter is invaluable.  


